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5S Technologies Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The City needs to purchase two core routers to replace the current router that is at end of life.  This will allow 
failover redundancy at our prime site and backup site.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
Information Technology Services is recommending the purchase of 2 Nexus routers from 5S technologies. Both 
devices will be located at City Hall to provide failover redundancy and the existing device will be moved to our 
off site disaster recovery facility.  This purchase will replace the existing device which is approaching end of life. 
 
The City will purchase the devices from 5S technologies utilizing the GSA purchase contract GS-35F-0349S with 
the purchase price of $377,606.46  including installation and support. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2018-19 budget to cover this purchase. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Department of Information Technology Services recommends approval of the contract and that the 
appropriate City official and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 
 




